
From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 10:15 AM 

To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 

Cc: Michael Brown <michael@sirassystems.com>; Steve C. Ormbrek <steve@sirassystems.com> 

Subject: SIRAS Update 12/9/2024 CDE Data Quality Checks 

  

Hello All, 

You may have noticed a bunch of new error notifications posted to SIRAS. 

These were distributed to your SELPA Directors late last Friday. 

 

Please review these notifications and take appropriate actions as needed. 

Here is a SIRAS help sheet page to use for reference. 

This is a living document for the moment and if we need to add more notes or resolution examples, they 

will be posted here in the next day or so. 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/540-2024-data-quality-checks-from-cde/ 

 

 

 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 

 

C: (805) 252-2052 

 

 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/540-2024-data-quality-checks-from-cde/

